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CITY OF LAGRANGE 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 4 MARCH 13, 2017 

To: Bidders 

From: City of LaGrange and Rindt-McDuff Associates 

 
CLARIFICATIONS AND RESPONSES TO CONTRACTOR QUESTIONS: 
Overall Project Clarification: The average depth of dredged material to excavate over the total 
area of the pond (within the disturbed limits) is approximately 1.5 feet. The depth of excavation 
ranges from 0 - 4.3 feet, as shown on the drawings. Before refilling the pond, the contractor 
shall submit for approval to the Engineer final survey elevations of the pond bottom at a 
minimum of 8 locations throughout the pond area including the inlet ditches.  A survey 
point file is sufficient. 

1 – After dewatering the pond, can the contractor get into the pond with equipment without the 
use of mats or temporary platforms? 

Response 1: As a clarification to Dredging Note 3 on Sheet 4 of the Drawings, the contractor 
may enter the drained pond itself to access the dredge material without the use of swamp mats 
or temporary platforms. However, swamp mats or temporary platforms are required for 
equipment crossing any vegetated area within the 25’ state water buffer, including the location 
of access to the pond. 

2 – Will the contractor need to get a road bond for the residential roads we are coming out on? 
Or is the city going to be responsible if something should happen to the road due to dump 
trucks? 

Response 2: No, a road bond will not be required.  However, the contractor is expected to keep 
all streets clear of mud and tracked debris as per outlined in the specs. 

3 – Is there a place on the bid form to list Addenda received? 

Response 3: No, there is not a place on the bid form. Bidders are to confirm receipt of all 
Addenda via email to RMA by the date and time of the bid opening. 

 


